Oral Presentations
Talks should be 10-12 minutes, leaving time for questions and speaker changes.
A Windows-based laptop will be available to project talks.  If you enjoy gambling and would like to try and connect a Mac-based laptop to the projector system, we will try to accommodate you!

Note that Internet connections will not be available in the lecture hall.  However, access is available at the Casey site.  

Posters  
Tag strips for posters will be available rather than full poster boards.  That is, you will be able to pin the top edges of the poster to corkboard, but not the bottom edge.  Because of this, we encourage you to use lightweight material for the poster; lamination is not a good idea.  Binder clips will be provided to “weight” the lower edge of the poster if needed.  

One of the benefits of the tag strips is that we have no space limitation on widths or lengths of posters.  However, do keep in mind that the poster will need to be supported along its top length by pins.  The laws of physics are particularly unforgiving.
